
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 August 15, 2016 
 
 
 
ITEM:   VIII.A. 
 
 
TOPIC: Elementary Principal Appointment 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
recommendation of the superintendent and appoint the person listed on the attached 
sheet as elementary principal at Grant Elementary School beginning August 16, 2016.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This person has been interviewed, along with other applicants, for the vacancy which 
existed in our administration.  We believe this individual is the most qualified for the 
position of elementary principal and recommend approval for employment. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Andrea L. Oquist 
Dana R. Whinnery 
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
Attached resume 
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